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Program Update 

 
What’s been happening at OSHClub 
Over the past fortnight the boys have enjoyed playing a variety of sporting games and group  
games that they had specifically requested.  We continue to build on our team cooperation skills and  
the boys had plenty of opportunities to lead their own group games in a fair and exciting manner. 
They have also been engaging in a variety of art and craft activities, with glitter creations and  
Pokémon art being very popular the past two weeks. 
 
The boys always have an opportunity to complete homework, and engage in activities of interest. 
We will be also ending this week with some St. Patricks Day activities  
   
We would like to remind parents that if they would like to request for their boy/s to do  
homework at OSHClub, please inform a member of staff. 
 
As always, if any of the parents have any suggestions for OSHClub, please let us know! 
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Booking Reminders: Thank you to all of our families who are remembering to book in regularly.  This 
helps us maintain safe staff to child ratios and ensure we have plenty of food prepared for our hungry  
boys. We do understand that last minute events arise and for this reason we do accept drop ins; 
However, if you know  that you’ll be needing one off care, please endeavour to book online the  
day prior to your child attending the service. You have until midnight to book your child in for 
the following day. Should you need to make a late booking (attend on the day of), please SMS/ 
phone the coordinator on 0428 131 700. If we are at ratio capacity, we may need to inform you  
that we are unable to accept your child for the afternoon. Should you have any issues regarding 
your online account; please contact our Account Manager, Maria at maria@oshclub.com.au or directly 
on (02) 8355 5300 as she will be able to assist with any payment, account and/or  
booking issues. 
 
Late Collection of Children: At OSHClub Newington our afternoon sessions conclude at 6:00pm; 
children collected after this closing time will be charged $2 per child per minute that you are late. If you 
are held up, please contact the program on 0428 131 700 as a courtesy to inform staff. 
 

Next Week’s Activities 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Featured 

Activity BSC 

Spinning Tops 
Competition 

Handball 
Crimbert 

Competition 
Indoor Cricket 

Design a 
Pokemon Anime 

 
Featured 

Activity ASC 
Wallball 

Connect 4 
Tournament 

Soccer 
Friendship 
Bracelets 

44 Home 

Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428131700 

Coordinator: Joanne Murphy 

Assistants: Jordan Barham, Rebecca Leontios 

OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an 

account online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via 

your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the 

program. 

 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/

